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The Secretary-General is deeply concerned at the resurgence of violence in Gaza, 
which has reportedly left at least 20 people dead. The intensity of this latest round of 
fighting and the heightened public rhetoric marks a serious deterioration of the 
situation, placing the civilian population in Gaza in grave peril, jeopardizing the 
delivery of humanitarian assistance, and threatening the future of the Palestinian 
Government and Authority.  
 

The Secretary-General calls for the immediate cessation of all intra-Palestinian 
violence, including attacks against the Palestinian Authority and its institutions. At 
this extremely difficult moment for the Palestinian people and their cause, the 
Secretary-General calls for all parties to give their full support to the efforts of 
Palestinian President Mahmoud Abbas to restore law and order.  
 
 
 

New York, 12 June 2007 


